SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS
ATTORNEY-GENERAL'S DEPARTMENT

Sub Program 2.1.1
Question No. 56
Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 19 October 20009:

Is the Department aware of any other Australian Government websites that were affected by these
cyber attacks?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

No. A number of other agencies’ websites were targeted from 9 to 11 September 2009 but their
availability was not impacted.



